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All flower beds and tubs have now been planted with summer bedding plants. We 
are now in the hands of mother nature to provide more sun than rain in order to 
make the village bloom. Hopefully we shall qualify for the next round of judging 
during July.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The regular litter picks continue to be supported at record levels and new dates of   
Wednesday 1st, Thursday 9th and Thursday 16th July should be noted. Meet at Village 
Hall car park at 6.30pm as usual.  
 

Efforts of the team has extended 
from litter picking to weeding and 
edging many verges around the 
village. 
 
The Brownies are also offering 
support as we involve younger 
members of the village. 
 

 
A photo of one of the plant pots prepared by Sunday School is shown. 
 
We hope that the overall appearance of the village will encourage all 
householders to prepare their front gardens in anticipation of the 
Best Kept Garden Competition, organised by the Garden Guild. 
Judging takes place sometime in July 
 
 

 
If you are interested in more details of the campaign as well as past involvement and 

success, please refer to the website : www.haughton-staffs.org.uk 

http://www.haughton-staffs.org.uk/

